
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Worship in the Woods this Sunday 
 
Justin Okamoto 
October 8, 2023 

 
 

Hello Brothers and Sisters, 

 

We kindly invite you to join us this Sunday at 11am for our annual Worship in the Woods service. We 

encourage everyone to bring their favorite baked goods. In the event of rain, we will gather in the 

Training Center instead. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

WORSHIP IN 
THE WOODS 

Oct 15th, 2023 
11:00 AM 

Worship in the Woods is an annual interdenominational 

& interfaith worship event celebrating the diverse ways 

that God speaks to us, whether that be through the 

beauty of nature, a momement of prayer, or the words of 

a brother or sister, we believe it is God 's desire to see all 

people come together to worship as one family of God. 
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